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Hello, 

HB-2141 is a critical step toward recognizing the valuable contributions of 

commercial interior designers in Oregon’s built environment. These professionals 

undergo extensive education and training to design safe, functional, and human-

centered spaces across workplaces, healthcare facilities, schools, and public 

buildings. Their expertise enhances accessibility, sustainability, and overall well-

being, ensuring that interior environments meet the needs of those who use them. By 

supporting this bill, Oregon acknowledges the essential role of commercial interior 

designers in shaping spaces that positively impact communities and the economy. 

Passing HB-2141 will help create a more inclusive and efficient design industry, 

benefiting businesses, institutions, and the public alike. 


